
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 30 March 2006 

1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 Mr Stephen Shamy, Rannerdale Veterans Hospital and Home, addressed the Board on the proposed 

Rannerdale spring gala to be held later this year, and sought funding assistance from the Board. 
 
 The gala would be held on Canterbury Show Day, and would acknowledge 50 years of the Home being 

sited at Hansons Lane, and the year 2006 being ‘’Year of the Veteran’’. 
 
 In thanking Stephen for his presentation, the Chairperson noted that the Rannerdale Trust had 

completed a formal application, and that a staff report would be presented in due course. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


